
 

   

OCTOBER 22, 1909: MANILA to ILOILO         

Official mail with 6c Magellan and 1-peso Arms of Manila definitive issues; both with red “O.B.” 

overprint.  Mail addressed to Col. Herman Hall, the Director of the Philippine Constabulary District of 

Visayas.  He later served as the Chief of the Philippine Constabulary from 1915 to 1917. 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER 19, 1909: MANILA to ILOILO 

Official constabulary mail bearing 16c Admiral Sampson definitive issue of 1906 with red Bandholtz 

OB overprint.   


